
Statement on PFAS Issue if Districts Receive Questions

XX District is closely monitoring data and information from the U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency related to PFAS found in some fluorinated containers that hold mosquito control
products. We are working directly with the appropriate pesticide manufacturers on this supply
chain issue. Specifically, we are returning impacted containers and are securing replacements
to ensure there is no contamination. We are committed to following all local, state, and federal
guidelines in order to protect the environment and safeguard the public from
mosquito-transmitted diseases.


